
 

   
 

Dear Oak Grove Community, 
 

Due to the upcoming school bond related construction at our current Club site and the New 

Urban High School campus, the Oak Grove Boys & Girls Club location will be relocating this 

September! 

Fortunately, we have the opportunity to move just a few blocks away to Riverside Elementary.  

Also, fortunately, this move will have no impact on the type or quality of programming that our 

members receive, who is eligible to attend, our daily structure, hours of operation, or our 

staffing.   

We anticipate being at Riverside Elementary for the next two years, after which we may have 

the opportunity to return to our original site or stay integrated within the school; a decision that 

will be made based on the need of our families and community partners.  

Programing will start September 16th. Our hours of operation will remain 2:00PM until 6:00PM. 
The North Clackamas School District will provide bus transportation to Club Members from Oak 
Grove Elementary, Ardenwald Elementary and Seth Lewelling Elementary to Riverside 
Elementary each day, and parents/guardians will continue to be responsible for picking up Club 
Members by the end of the day.     

Our registration process remains the same as in years past. Current club members, will be 

offered a pre-registration period from August 1st until August 15th, after which registration will 

open to new members from Oak Grove Elementary, Seth Lewelling, Riverside, and Ardenwald 

Elementaries. Non-Riverside families wishing to apply for a scholarship must FIRST register on 

Active and pay the 10% deposit to hold their spot, and then submit their completed scholarship 

application form.  Riverside students wishing to register for Fall programs, please contact the 

Club directly for more information.  

While we are thrilled about the opportunity to partner with the school and the community in this 

way, we understand that this is a big change and are working diligently to ensure that the 

transition is as seamless as possible for students and families. One way that we hope to do this 

is by asking all families, new and returning, to join us for a family orientation. [Orientations will 

be offered prior to September 16th (the first day of programming). As the school year 

approaches, we will send a separate email, with information about days, times, and what to 

expect for these orientations.  

We are happy to answer or discuss questions or concerns you may have. Please feel free to 

call, or reach out through email. 


